
 

Date:    8-19-20 

Dear Customer: 

Although we have been able to keep gas mains and services that deliver gas to you and your neighbors 
in good condition by making minor repairs, they must now be replaced with new pipe.  It might be 
necessary to excavate in the street in front of your property. There will be detours in place for your 
safety and the safety of our contractor.  You will have access to your property at all times.   

If it is necessary to cut pavement or concrete on private property, we will resurface them temporarily 
until our paving contractor can make the permanent repairs.  Please allow three (3) weeks for final 
repair. 

Sometimes during the course of the job, it may be necessary to temporarily shut off the gas to tie over 
to the new main.  One of our service men will be on hand to re-light all your appliances when the gas is 
turned on again.  If an adult is not on the premises when we are ready to re-light your appliances, a tag 
will be left on your door with instructions to call (800) 427-2200, twenty-four (24) hours a day, to 
arrange a service call. 

Because construction jobs tend to attract children, please encourage your children to play away from 
the jobsite.  You will be helping us by assuring their safety and enabling us to finish the job sooner. 

This work will be done by our licensed contractor NPL Construction.  However, a Southern California Gas 
company representative will be available if you wish to speak to one.  The work is scheduled to start  

8-24-20 

           

Dave Stott 

Superintendent                                                          
NPL Construction 
3190 Cornerstone Drive                
Eastvale, CA. 91752  

909-727-0305 

 

         

Southern California                            
Gas Company 

1981 W. Lugonia Avenue 
Redlands, Ca. 92374-9720 

Mailing Address:                               
PO Box 3003, SC8031 Redlands, 

CA 92373-0306 


